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To Comittee Members,
This Bill LD 1507 makes a great deal of sense to me.  In the past year i've learned 
some about Tank Emissions but I choose not to cloud this letter with any of it except 
the most important part that most directly applies to this bill.
Although there's different types of air pollution from the Tank farms, Benzene Is the 
one that turns this bill at into a "must have" to protect the innocent bystander, the tank
farm neighbors.
The equation is simple.  You can't smell or see Benzene levels that are a danger to 
you.  The only way to protect folks living next to the tanks is by warning them that 
danger is coming which this bill addresses.
The only way to do this is by passing this bill. This way, when people get the warning
letting them know about this invisible orderless danger coming, they can then choose 
to close the windows or pack up the car and go visit a relative, etc..  Please help those 
folks to be able to protect themselves and their families.
Regards, Dave Hebert


